
                                                                                                                                                                                     

 
 

September 8, 2020 

 

 

 

Dear MSSNY Colleagues: 

 

I am pleased to submit to Council this report on the activities of MSSNY’s 4th District. 

 

Workers’ Compensation is causing problems everywhere, particularly in Warren, Fulton and 

Montgomery Counties. In particular, prior authorizations for pain medications have created 

obstacles for patient care. 

  

  COVID-19 continues to hamper the activities of the various county medical societies. As a 

result, I have nothing else to report. 

 

 Let’s be careful out there. 

. 

Best personal regards, 

Gregory L. Pinto, M.D. 

 


